
From: Dixie H Smith [mailto:dixiesmith@ft.newyorklife.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 12:03 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Working in Coordination --- Regulatory Notice 09-25 

Please reconsider your recent proposal of changing the FINRA rules concerning suitability 
requirements.  This piecemeal of regulations by the Administration, SEC, FINRA and Capitol Hill 
should stop and coordination of suitability rules for registered representatives with securities and 
non-securities be created.  
  I don’t understand your regulating non security components; but, at least do it in conjunction 
after the current debates are completed.  Please work in conjunction rather than finding yourself 
having to amend your work after the policy makers, who do have authority over non security 
suitability requirements announce their regulations. 
 
Dixie Hughes Smith, ChFC, MSFS, CLU, CASL, AEP 
Financial Adviser 
Eagle Strategies LLC., a Registered Investment Adviser 
428 W. Pine Street, Lodi, CA  95240 
CA Insurance License #0376423 
Registered Representative offering securities through NYLIFE Securities LLC(member 
FINRA/SIPC) 
General Office:  
3255 W. March Lane, Suite 300 
Stockton, CA  95219 
209-955-2400 
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